
To All of Concern,  
 
  I  Karen Bailey , live at 476 Coronation Ave. Gahanna,  Ohio 43230.  I housed my chickens at my 
residence for 2 years.  I kept them healthy and clean. Never did they smell or cause any problems. I fed 
them only the best feed, and had full control of what I was feeding my family when it came to eggs. In 
return my girls made awesome pets with unique personalities, and were a joy to myself , family and 
friends and neighbors.  The City of Gahanna  made me remove my birds March 30, 2017.  I continue to 
believe I should have the right to have my own flock of Chickens in my Backyard. As long as I only have 
Hens, keep them clean, healthy, and housed properly.   I thank you for your consideration on this.    
 
 Thank You Again,   Karen Bailey 

 

 


